
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 22nd September 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term, Year 1 are going to be looking at the local area and also understanding maps within 

their geography curriculum.  We are going to be going on a local walk around the area of the 

school, to see what landmarks/points of interest we can plot on a map when we come back to the 

classroom and start off this area of learning. 

 

We are hoping to go on our local walk on the Wednesday 28th September 2016 to really get the 

most out of our learning.  We have a journey planned out for this trip and it should last around an 

hour and a half, at the longest.  For this walk they will need to have sensible footwear (comfortable 

school shoes), a warm/waterproof coat and suncream, depending on the weather on the day. 

 

As always, we really appreciate you working with us to make this a special opportunity for the 

children’s learning.  We would greatly appreciate you volunteering your time for this trip, if you are 

able to.  We only need 3 volunteers and it would be on a first come, first served basis to 

accompany us.  If you would like to be involved with us on the day, please let a member of the 

Year 1 team know.  Unfortunately, if we are unable to get the extra voluntary help, we will be 

unable to go on this local walk. 

 

Thank you and I look forward to seeing all of the children benefit from this trip! 

 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Butler     Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 
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